 FEDERATION

" EUROPEAN

Dear Friends,

Please be informed that during the upcoming EKC
the following two dan grading examinations will be held on
the occasion of the European Championships in Miskolc,
Hungary.

1. The first, on Wednesday 17 April, after the seminars,
is open to all candidates: ‘

= Kendo: from 1lst to 5th Dan.

= Iaido: from 1st to 4th Dan. Maybe even to 5th Dan, if
the Jjury pannel allows for it; but as this will
propably only be known sometime the last week, you'd
better contact us for further confirmation before your
departure, at least if you'd travel for that exam only.

2. The second, on Sunday April 21st, is only for Kendo and
meant for competitors or 6th Dan candidates.

Included in this same envelop you will find the
inscription forms: they should reach us at least one week
before the actual examination.

If ever there is some last minute information,
please be so kind and contact HKA or EKF at the number
(36-1)250 39 55, or using the telephone line of Hotel
Palota in Lillafured.

Sincerely Yours,

Jean-Pierre RALCK

EKF Technical Director

documents = Inscription forms.
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